PATIENT SURVEY 2013
ACTION PLAN
The 2013 patient survey results indicated an exceptionally high level of satisfaction and the individual comments made were constructive and greatly appreciated.

PPG members met and discussed the outcomes and felt that the changes to services from the 2012 survey were evident and had led to improved standards in both reception service and access/continuity of care.

However, continuity of care, whilst still gaining approval by the majority of respondents (62%) was one of our lowest scores and it was unanimously agreed that further attention should be given to investigating improvement in this area.
Coincidentally, the practice had been offered the opportunity to relocate to new extensive purpose built premises.  Discussion took place about how this opportunity could be used to address the continuity issue and members agreed that, should new premises become available, this development should be offered to as many patients of the practice as possible.  Combining the Healthcare Centre and Sharoe Green surgeries seemed the obvious solution due to the constraints of the current accommodation at those premises.  This would ensure that access to clinician of choice became much easier for all patients.

Such proposals are subject to many authorisation and contractual requirements and it was agreed that the practice should proceed to begin the process of gaining the necessary approval and agreements and report back to the group as information became available.

Of greatest importance was the consultation process with patients of the practice, and the group wanted the opportunity to have involvement in obtaining and representing patient views.
A subgroup would be appointed to advise and inform patients and to elicit opinion, possibly by use of a mini survey.

The outcomes of the formal application process and the patient consultation exercise will determine further action throughout the coming year.  It was recognised that this will be a long term project and input may be required or desired from a larger patient group.

As previously agreed, patients will be approached and, should the project be supported, co-opted to develop services which meet the needs of our patients.

The Plan will be progressed and reported at future PPG meetings.
